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February 17, 2006

Hunter-Davisson provided Stoller winery with excellent service. We needed to
utilize our new facility for processing grapes before most areas of the building
were through construction. Hunter-Davisson worked hard to have the
appropriate piping done in time to meet our processing needs.

All the people working on the Stoller project from Hunter-Davisson were very
considerate. I would recommend them to anyone needing their services.

Melissa Burr -
Winemaker

Stoller Vineyards
16161 NE McDougall
Dayton OR 97114



